
The Riverside County Transportation Commission’s 71/91 Interchange Project will require a 

nighttime full closure of the eastbound and westbound 91 to northbound 71 connectors. The 

closure is scheduled for Friday, September 6, 2024. The closure will allow crews to safely remove 

overhead signage above the northbound 71 roadway. Additional nighttime lane reductions, ramp 

closures, and connector closures will occur Monday — Friday nights. The southbound 71 to eastbound 

and westbound 91 connectors will remain open.

PLAN AHEAD FOR
EASTBOUND/WESTBOUND 91 to

NORTHBOUND 71 CONNECTOR CLOSURES

Friday, September 6, 2024

Fire, police, and ambulance services will have access for emergency response. During these closures, heavy 
traffic delays are expected for motorists traveling on the 91. 

• Friday, September 6 from 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

Full closure of the westbound 91 to northbound 71 connector

7191Interchange@rctc.org

Text 7191INTERCHANGE to (855) 793-2625

rctc.org/71-91interchange         

(800) 519-6961
More Info

           @7191interchange

• Friday, September 6 from midnight to 7 a.m. 

Full closure of the eastbound 91 to northbound 71 connector

Motorists traveling to destinations along the 71 such as Chino, Chino Hills, and Pomona are encouraged to use 
alternate routes and avoid 71/91 interchange. Regional detours include the northbound I-15 and northbound 
SR-57 to the SR-60 as alternate routes. Please see below: 

Detour Routes


